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Candidate Meeting with Coventry Multifaith Forum 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
Coventry Multifaith Forum, faith groups working together for all citizens of Coventry, 
would like to invite you to a meeting, a thoughtful and intelligent discussion in relation to 
Political candidates / party’s plans and ideas for Coventry. 
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday 18th June 2024 at the Priory Visitors Centre to 
meet with members of the local Communities. 
 
The session begins with light refreshments at 5:30pm, an opportunity for candidates to 
informally mingle and converse with possible constituents. 
 
The Forum will put together a selection of questions that will be put to candidates prior 
to the meeting to enable them to collect thoughts and consider the matter presented.  If 
you have a question that you would like to submit, please send it via the email address 
at the top of this letter. There will also be opportunity on the evening to ask further 
questions. 
 
There will be ample opportunity to talk to members of the Forum and the candidates 
present throughout the evening. 
 
Thank you in advance for your attendance and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Pru Porretta  
 
 
Chair of Multifaith Forum 


